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HAPPY NEW YEAR  

Parent Newsletter: January 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Happy New Year and welcome to 2025! We 

hope this year brings joy, growth, and 

meaningful experiences for your family. As we 

reflect on a fantastic start to the year, we are 

thrilled to share updates on recent school 

events and activities. 
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Tet Celebrations: A Joyful Start to the Lunar New Year 

Our Tet celebrations were a resounding success! The 

campus came alive with vibrant performances, 

traditional activities, and decorations that showcased 

the spirit of the Lunar New Year. The cultural 

showcase highlighted the richness of Tet traditions 

and was a testament to our students' creativity and 

enthusiasm. A heartfelt thank you to all who 

contributed to making this celebration so memorable! 
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Parent-Teacher Conferences:  
A Focus on Collaboration 

Our recent Parent-Teacher Conferences provided an invaluable opportunity to connect and 

share insights about your child’s progress. These discussions are vital in fostering a strong 

partnership between home and school. We appreciate your commitment to your child’s 

learning journey and the thoughtful questions and feedback shared during the sessions. Your 

involvement continues to inspire and strengthen our school community. 
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Tet Box Charity Drive: Thank You for Your 

Generosity 

We are overwhelmed by the incredible generosity 

demonstrated during our Tet Box Charity Drive. 

Thanks to your contributions, we collected 

essential items, including cooking oil, rice, fish 

sauce, salt, sugar, toiletries, and clothes. These 

donations have been distributed to families in 

need, embodying the true spirit of Tet—sharing 

and caring. Thank you for helping us make a 

meaningful difference in the lives of others. 
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Looking Ahead 

As we move forward into the academic year, we remain committed to creating a supportive and enriching 

environment for our students. Keep an eye on upcoming announcements and events that will further 

celebrate learning, community, and collaboration. Together, let’s make 2025 a remarkable year for our 

children. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our school community. Should you have any questions or 

suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out. Wishing you and your family health and happiness in the 

year ahead. 

Warm regards, 

Michael Ogden 

Principal Singapore International School @ Ciputra 

 


